
Matthew Sprott - Re: Drayton South - Revised Mine Plan 

  
Matthew, 
 
DSC has reieved the Consequential EIA for the Retracted Mine Plan for Drayton South. The original 
mine plan impacted the Liddell Notification Area surrounding the Liddell Cooling Water Dam and 
also the Houston Notification Area which is placed around the proposed Houston Water Dam for the 
Drayton South Project. The impact of the newly retracted mine plan is that the proposed mining no 
longer impacts any Notification Areas and consequently the Mine will not be required to submit 
applications to the DSC. 
 
kind regards 
Heather 
 
Heather Middleton | Mining Regulation Officer  
Dams Safety Committee | Level 3, 10 Valentine Avenue, Parramatta NSW 2150 Postal: PO Box 
3720, Parramatta NSW 2124 / Australia 
email: heather@damsafety.nsw.gov.au | Ph: (02) 9842 8076 | Fax: (02) 9842 
8071www.damsafety.nsw.gov.au  

 

 
 
On 11 April 2014 18:21, Matthew Sprott <Matthew.Sprott@planning.nsw.gov.au> wrote: 

Dear all, 
Planning & Infrastructure has received a revised mine plan from Anglo American for the Drayton South 

Coal Project, in response to the recommendations made by the Planning Assessment Commission in 
December 2013. 

This revised mine plan is now available on the Department's website at 
http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au and I have attached a copy for your reference. 

Planning & Infrastructure will now be working to complete its merit assessment of the project as a 
priority. 

If you would like to raise any substantive residual concerns about the revised mine plan (in addition to 

any matters raised in previous submissions), it would be appreciated if you would contact me on the 
details below by no later than Friday 25 April 2013. 

Once Planning & Infrastructure has finalised its assessment report, it will be forwarded to the PAC for 
final determination. 

Regards, 
Matthew 
Matthew Sprott  
Planning Officer | Mining Projects 
Department of Planning & Infrastructure 
23-33 Bridge Street SYDNEY 2000 | GPO Box 39 SYDNEY 2001 
ph: 02 9228 2054 | e: matthew.sprott@planning.nsw.gov.au  

 

From:    Heather Middleton <heather.middleton@damsafety.nsw.gov.au>
To:    Matthew Sprott <Matthew.Sprott@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    4/14/2014 3:39 PM
Subject:   Re: Drayton South - Revised Mine Plan
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----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential/privileged information. If 
you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender.  

Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of 

the Department.  
You should scan any attached files for viruses.  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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